


Charlie McCarthy and Tom McCabe are shown here at Lime Rock
with Carrera Cup Car Serial number 002. Car number 001 went to
Brumos Porsche's Hurley Haywood. Charlie's black Porsche Turbo
930 sits in the background while Tom McCabe makes final
adjustments to the car.

Shortly after Charlie McCarthy, Tom McCabe and the
Chatim Racing team made the decision to sell their old
racing equipment and cars and commit to the Carrera
Cup, Porsche made the decision NOT to have the Carrera
Cup series run in the United States. This left Charlie
McCarthy and Tom McCabe with no racing equipment
and no series to compete in.

Charlie and Tom persisted in hounding Porsche to bring
the series to America; but in the end, the closest they ever
got was to be able to purchase one of the original Cup cars
that Porsche now sold to collectors.

SeeAuto Week article on next page.




